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Irvine Partner Shares How Recent Court Rulings May Signal
Changes for CIPA Litigation
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In an interview with Privacy Daily, Usama Kahf explains how recent court rulings may signal
changes for CIPA litigation.

To read the article visit Privacy Daily (subscription required).

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries.
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